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Weds 16 October 

9.15am Harvest Assembly 

(parents welcome) 

 

Weds 16 & Thurs 17 October 

Parents’ Evenings 

 

Thurs 17 October 

School closes 3.30pm for half-

term (re-opens Mon 28 Oct) 

 

Thurs 7 November 

Individual School Photos 

 

w/c 11 November 

Anti-Bullying Week 
 

 

 
 

When you arrive, you’ll have time to look through your 

child’s books and check their learning over the last six 

weeks. 

 

What you are looking for… 

Q.  Is their handwriting consistent? 

Q.  Is there evidence of them getting things wrong 

      and are they having to ‘grapple’ with their  learning? 

Q.  Is there a broad range of interesting, engaging 

      activities? 

Q.  Are they responding to feedback and marking? 

Q.  Is there clear evidence of improvement and 

      progress from the first page to the last? 

Q.  Are they managing to get to the ‘Dive’? 

Q.  Are they spelling common words correctly? 

Q.  Are they using adventurous vocabulary? 

 

Why not bring these questions with you? 

 

Did you know…the 2017 Commission on Inequality in 

Education found that children whose parents attended 

parents’ evenings had a higher test score at the age of 

11, and made better progress between the ages of 5 and 

11, than those who did not. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Matters 

 

This Week’s Attendance 

   96.6%    

 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

   6B – 98.9%    
 

Most Punctual Class 

    3L     

 

Remember Attendance 

Matters; Be in School All 

Day, Every Day 



Each week, we will focus on work undertaken by a different class. This week, 

it is the turn of 4L….. since the start of the year, 4L have been visiting lots 

of places in lessons (even Maths!) where they have been learning about ‘Place 

Value’! In English lessons, they have stepped through the wardrobe into 

Narnia, whilst studying the wonderful book ‘The Lion, 

The Witch and The Wardrobe’ by C S Lewis.  They 

have been to Egypt, and found out a great deal about 

this ancient civilisation.  In Art this week, they have been making Egyptian pots 

from clay and in PE, they have been creating their own Spanish dances!  Lots of 

clapping and stamping of feet in true flamenco style - busy times all round! 

Parents’ Evenings – if you have not already done so, 

please book your appointment as soon as you can – 

appointment times are filling up quickly! 

Harvest Festival 

On Wednesday 16 October at 9.15am, we will be 

having our annual Harvest Festival in aid of 

Bolton Urban Outreach.  Parents are welcome to 

attend our assembly in the school hall.  With 

this newsletter is a list of donations that would 

be greatly appreciated by Bolton Outreach.  

Thank you, in advance, for your kind generosity. 

Due to parents’ meetings that are taking place next 

week, clubs are CANCELLED on the following dates: 
 

 Tennis - Weds 16 October (3.30pm – 4.30pm) 

 Football - Thurs 17 October (3.30pm – 4.30pm) 

 

 

Pictured below is Zakaria Omar (4B) receiving a 

certificate from the Mayor of Bolton for winning 

the summer reading spaceship quiz challenge.  

Well done, Zakaria, we are all very proud of you! 

 

 

Useful Information 

Tel: 01204 333646 

Email: office@ladybridge.bolton.sch.uk 

Website:www.ladybridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 

@LadybridgeP 

Are you ‘assembly’ ready? 

1) Next week’s theme is ‘Religious/Spiritual’. 

2) Can you think of any synonyms for our theme? 

3) Talk about the sorts of jobs that you think the theme includes? 

4) Go on ‘Life’ and post your thoughts and ideas. 

 

 


